
From: Brian McDonough <BMcDonough@stearnsweaver.com>  
Sent: Friday, May 29, 2020 10:58 AM 
To: Melissa Levy <Melissa.Levy@floridahousing.org>; Marisa Button 
<Marisa.Button@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: Good morning 
 
I hope this e mail finds you and your families well.  I have heard that there is a proposed new definition 
for Related Persons for purposes of the 3 application limit.  I have been told that in-laws are included in 
this definition.  I think this will sweep into the definition, unwittingly, developers who may have 
relatively distant family members who are in the business thus making them ineligible to submit an 
application.  If they have no past, current or future shared affordable housing business dealings with 
such in laws I do not believe they should be included.  Perhaps a certification to that effect would solve 
any concern over the issue.  For what it is worth, the Internal Revenue Code does not include in-laws in 
its definition of related persons.   
  
Have a great weekend and stay safe! 
  
Brian McDonough 
Stearns Weaver Miller Weissler Alhadeff and Sitterson, P.A. 
150 West Flagler Street 
Suite 2200 
Miami, FL 33130 
Ph 305-789-3350 
Fax 305-789-3395 
bmcdonough@stearnsweaver.com  
www.stearnsweaver.com   
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